Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: richard.lieder@ccvfd.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 5:30 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Richard Lieder

Organization
Cypress Creek Fire Dept

Email
richard.lieder@ccvfd.com

Address

11900 Cypress North Houston
Cypress, TX 77429

USA

Comments

1. NIOSH should provide a a€ceSeparate Cylinder Approvala€c which would allow users to choose
cylinders from more than a single source 2. Elimination of the cylinder from the ensemble approval
would save Fire departments millions of dollars annually which could be better used for adequate

staffing and other department needs




